
       
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Dear Fellow Tartan,                                    April 1, 2017 
 
The 26th Annual EAST HIGH SCHOOL Alumni Scholarship Banquet will be held at 
the SOMC Friends Community Center, inside the SOMC LIFE Center building, at 
1202 18th Street in Portsmouth, on June 10, 2017.  Registration and Social Hour 
begins at 5:30 pm with Dinner at 7:00 pm.  “Big Daddy’s Kitchen” will again cater 
our meal.  Master of Ceremonies will be East High School Governing Board 
President Bill Shope.   After dinner, “Doc Roc and the Remedies” will provide 
music for your listening and dancing pleasure.   
 
We try to seat classes by decades, so you’ll be seated closer to your age group, 
beginning with the 30’s and 40’s closest to the stage.  As a courtesy, we ask you 
to sit according to your class, to allow us to properly prepare table assignments.  
Scholarship winners will also be seated near the stage for convenience in 
accepting their awards. Tables may be reserved for classes determined by the 
number of reservations.  Please be respectful of any reserved tables. 
 

Please make checks payable to: E.H.S. Alumni Association 
 

Mail to: Trent Williams, Treasurer, 2520 Kalyn Drive, Portsmouth, OH 45662 
 
 

PLEASE COMPLETE BOTH SIDES 
 
 
______ Enclosed is $ _________ for ____ reservations (includes entertainment & dues).  ($22.00 per person) 
 
 
______ Enclosed is $ _________ for _______ reservations for after- dinner entertainment ONLY … $10.00                    
                                                                             per person 
 
______ Enclosed is my $____________________ donation to the scholarship fund. 
 
 
______ Because I am unable to attend this year, I’m enclosing my membership dues of $5.00 per 
             person to keep me on the mailing list. 
 

Total Amount Enclosed $_________________________ (Checks only, please do not send cash) 
 
 

 

East High School Alumni Association 
M. Trent Williams, Vice President & Treasurer 

2520 Kalyn Drive ~ Portsmouth, Ohio 45662 
(740) 285-3270 ~ mtwillia@zoomnet.net  

 
 
 
 

 



 
A scholarship committee (alumni and school representatives) chooses our 
scholarship winners, with certificates being present at the banquet.  Memorial, 
family, business, etc. scholarships are the actual dollars received.  This year we 
will continue to award East Alumni Association $1,000 scholarships thanks to 
your generosity.  Also available are the Memorial Scholarship funds from the 
Bouts family, the Deemer family, the Noxsel-Waddell Foundation along with 
UCan Scholarships in cooperation with the Scioto Foundation. 
 

The dictionary definition of an alumnus is a graduate or former student, a 
former associate, employee, member, contributor, or the like.  Therefore, we 
invite all friends and supporters of East High School to join us.  Dinner 
reservations are $22.00 per person.  After dinner (entertainment only) 
reservations may be made for $10.00. Addresses you can provide for anyone 
graduated from or associated with East High School would be appreciated.  
Please phone or send any address information or changes to Trent Williams at 
(740) 285-3270 or by e-mail to mtwillia@zoomnet.net. 
 
Because our database is set up by class years, both class years and maiden 
names are vital information.  Any additional names, maiden names, addresses, 
and classes may be listed on a separate sheet.  
 

Dinner reservations MUST be received by JUNE 3. 
 

Sorry, no reservations can be accepted after this date. 
 

Please make checks payable to: E.H.S Alumni Association 
 

Mail to: Trent Williams, Treasurer, 2520 Kalyn Drive, Portsmouth, OH 45662 
 
 Check if new address 
 
 
NAME(S) _____________________________________________ ___________________   _______________ 
        MAIDEN NAME EAST CLASS 
 
    ______________________________________________ ___________________ ______________ 
        MAIDEN NAME EAST CLASS 
 
 
ADDRESS ____________________________________________________________________ 
 
      ____________________________________________________________________ 
 
PHONE     ____________________________________________________________________ 
 
E-MAIL ADDRESS ____________________________________________________________ 

In an effort to provide all our attendees the opportunity to socialize after 
dinner and scholarship recognition, the rear area of the banquet room 

will be sectioned off and provided away from the music and dance floor. 
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